
23 February 2015  

The SPORT AND 
RECREATION COMMUNITY 

WORKSHOPS are taking place 

this week in Beacon at 7pm, 
Tuesday 10th and Bencubbin at 
7pm Wednesday 11th with 
Tredwell Consulting in each towns 
respective recreation complex. 
Come along and give your 
feedback to help develop a master 
plan for the Shire.  Please see 
more details in the full page advert 
later in this publication. To 
complete the online survey go to  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/
mtmarshall  

A reminder that RESTRICTED 
BURNING is still in place until  

Sunday 15 March 2015. During 
this time a ‘Permit to Burn’ is 
required, contact any of your Bush 

Fire Control Officers or Jack 
Walker at the Shire to obtain 
yours.   
This would be a good time to 
remind everyone of our new 

Harvest and Fire Info line - 
08 9487 0671 - remember to 
take care and prevent 

bushfires.  

 

The Shire’s 2013/2014 
ANNUAL REPORT will be 

received at the ELECTORS 
GENERAL MEETING to be held 
on Tuesday 17 March at 6:00pm. 

If you were wanting to view the 
Annual Report before then it is 
now available at the Shire Office 
and on our website: http://
www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au/
index.php/our-council/public-

documents.   

CONTACT US:  

PO Box 20, BENCUBBIN WA 6477   |   Phone: 08 9685 1202   |   Fax: 08 9685 1299 

MONDAY TO FRIDAY 
9:00AM—4:00PM 

Office Hours: 

Diary Dates: 

 11 MARCH 2015 
      BENCUBBIN SPORT AND 
 RECRECATION 
 COMMUNITY WORKSHOP  
 @ 7PM 

 14 MARCH 2015            
MT MARSHALL COMMUNITY 

SHOW 

 17 MARCH 2015         
ORDINARY MEETING OF 

COUNCIL @ 3:00PM 

 17 MARCH 2015                
ELECTORS GENERAL  

     MEETING @ 6:00PM 

Your Councillors: 

CR ROBERT BREAKELL  
PRESIDENT 
Phone: 08 9685 1315 
Mobile: 0428 851 315 

CR IAN SANDERS  
DEPUTY PRESIDENT 
Phone: 08 9685 1213 
Mobile: 0427 851 213 

CR PAUL GILLETT  
Phone: 08 9686 2055  

CR DES MIGUEL  
Phone: 08 9048 6010 

CR JOHN BEAGLEY  
Phone: 08 9685 1247 

CR JEFF MUNNS  
Phone: 08 9048 6050 

CR ANDREW DUNNE  
Phone: 08 9686 1095 

Your support helps 

our local business’ 
thrive. 

Buy Local,  
    Be Local! 

admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au | 
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CONTACT US:  

admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au  |  PO Box 20, BENCUBBIN WA 6477   |   Phone: 08 9685 1202   |   Fax: 08 9685 1299 

Remembering Them is a project taking place across Western Australia to  

commemorate the First World War.  The Mt Marshall History Working Group have been 

working with 31 other Shires and Museums on the Museum WA project. 

 

The exhibitions look at the social impact and human cost of the war and its effects of rural 
Western Australia.   The Remembering Them – Mt Marshall exhibition will be launched at 
the Mt Marshall Show on the 14th March at the Bencubbin Recreation Complex.  It will 

begin at 2pm from inside the Complex.  
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